Hi there

Please add this last response only to file

Thanks

Niamh

From: Sherburn Parish Council Clerk

Sent: 05 May 2021 21:27

To: Niamh Bonner

Subject: Re: Urgent Attention Required - Application 20/01252/MFUL

Good morning Niamh

Following our Parish Council Meeting, the Councillors have reviewed the updates on the plan and
are happy to remove their objections on this basis.

We know a number of residents have expressed concerns over the plans and are keen to make sure
that all our residents are happy with whatever plans are finalised (whether approved or not). Inthat
respect, | would like to ask who is our point of contact, should there be any concerns going forward
i.e. problems with noise or litter, anything that may breach the approved application and its criteria.

Thank you in advance

Sarah

Kind Regards

Sarah Lathwood

Parish Clerk

Sherburn Parish Council



